15th February, 1957.

Dear Anthony,

Yes, I should much like to see something ocloeer at hand than
I have so far of your work with the humen serum proteins.

Bun gt

I mm glad you ihn& a sat of four linked genes with probable
gounter-selection and rare recombination, though I cannot hope
that you will have the blessing of a Wiensr to advertiss the
advantages of such m simple cconcept for the next twelve years,
This gratultous service has been performed, sc far as I can Judge,

exolueively at the expense of hies own reputation.

Jinoerely yours,



